
 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that 
DISPOSAL of electronic devices will END on January 31st, 2018. 

 
The container at the Transfer Station for electronic devices will be REMOVED.  The company 
wanted to charge every month for the box and we are not generating enough revenue for the 
disposal of electronics to cover the cost of the container charge.  So, if you have any to get rid 
of, please do it within the month of January.  I understand Silver Bay Association does an 
electronic disposal day (when you can take your old electronics and dispose of them) one day 
during the summer.  I am working on obtaining more information on this and will pass it on as 
soon as acquire it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Diane Trudeau 
Secretary to the Supervisor 

 


